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The A14 C2H Project is hosting a ‘Welly Walk’ to raise money for Cancer
Research in memory of valued team members we’ve lost to the disease and
those who are fighting it right now.

We're inviting you to come behind the traffic cones, get on site and see how
we're progressing with building your new A14. You’ll be able to walk along the
new road from our Ermine Street office to our Swavesey office. This is a great
opportunity for a good cause and is guaranteed to be a unique day. Come and
join us in the fight against cancer!

To book your place please visit www.eventbrite.com/e/a14-cZh-welly-walk-tickets-48831018892

If you have trouble accessing the booking page please contact Samantha.Kedie@thea14.com

Alternatively, if you do not have internet access please call the A14 public helpline and we will manage the
booking for you - 0800 270 0114

Places are limited, so please book soon.

Scheme information is also available at our website www.highways.gov.uk/A14C2H and you can

follow us at. n
. 4




